
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 July 10, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
 
The Commemoration of Ashoura will be observed on Wednesday, July 17, 2024 and no 
instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held on that day. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 

 

 


